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Correction Response #1 DESIGN REVIEW PLANNING (Nabila Comstock) 
 
PLANNING  
 
Correction #1 

Review Comment: “Please provide elevation pages that display existing elevations to assist 
review staff and the Board with recognizing the changes.” 
 
Response: Existing elevations have been uploaded to the package for clarity of what is 
existing conditions prior to any alterations. Refer to DR3.00a and DR3.01a and 
supplementary photos of existing building.  

 
Correction #2 

Review Comment: “Please submit a written narrative from the project architect outlining in 
point-by-point detail compliance with l applicable design standards that apply to the project 
scope. A narrative was submitted, but it does not outline what we require as outlines in the 
permit application submittal items. Please outline point-by-point detail compliance with Parts 
1, 2, 3, and 5. Please be mindful of sections that require you to choose from multiple 
guideline sections.” 
 
Response: Design Narrative has been revised to provide point-by-point response to Design 
Review guidelines. Refer to uploaded revised narrative.  

 
Correction #3 

Review Comment: “Please clarify the east and north elevations on the elevation plan set. 
The east elevation currently states that on the second floor there will be a relocation of 
existing barn door from the north façade. However, the north elevations state that the 
decorative bard door is to remain.” 
 
Response: With the addition of the existing elevations, clarity has been provided regarding 
the barn door placement. There are currently two existing barn doors on the north façade, 
and one will remain in place, while the other is proposed to be relocated to the east façade, 
as shown in the elevations provided.   
 
 
  

Thank You, 
 
Ellen Hagen 
Miller Hayashi Architects  
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